
National Commission for Women
Legal Awareness Programme for

Women from North-East States in Delhi

Invitation for participants

In view of the escalating rate of crime against women from the North-

East, the National Commission for Women is organising a Legal

Awareness Programme to sensitise women/ students from the North-

East, who reside in Delhi, about laws pertaining to their safety and

security. The programme will be held at the auditorium of the National

Commission for Women, Plot No. 21, Jasola Institutional Area, Delhi-

110025 (closest metro station: Jasola Apollo), on April 7-8, 2016,

from 10.30 am. You are cordially invited to the legal awareness

programme and are requested to spread the word among North-East

members of your organization/ institution. Kindly note that the travel

allowance of the participants will be borne by the Commission as per the

norms of the Government of India.
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